PUBLIC NOTICE
CITY OF DANA POINT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Traffic Improvement Subcommittee (Subcommittee) of the City of Dana Point will meet
on August 17, 2016 to discuss, and potentially implement, the proposed Preferential Parking District (District) for a section of
Chula Vista Avenue between Selva Road and 33851/33852 Chula Vista Avenue; about 20 homes, 10 on each side. The
meeting will be held at the following date, time and location:

Date: August 17, 2016

Time: 3:00 PM

Location: City Council Chambers

Address: 33282 Golden Lantern, Suite 210, Dana Point, California 92629
BACKGROUND

The Traffic Improvement Subcommittee has the authority to approve implementation of a Preferential Parking District. It is
the intent of the public hearing to consider the results of the Public Works Survey, the recommendation of the Public
Works Director in accordance with the Municipal Code, and public input in deciding whether to implement a District and
the physical limits of the District on the street noted above.

Chula Vista Avenue is being considered, at the request of residents petitioning the City, to restrict parking due to incursion
from the Dana Lights Development. This would be an extension of the previously approved District. Parking would be
restricted to Chula Vista Street residents within the street section under consideration.

For further information or if you have questions or comments, please contact the City Engineer by phone, e-mail
or in writing by August 15 at:

Mr. Matthew Sinacori, P.E., City Engineer
City of Dana Point

Department of Public Works

33282 Golden Lantern, Suite 212

Dana Point, CA 92629

Phone: (949) 248-3574

Email: msinacori@danapoing.org
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